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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

President’s Message to Membership Ahead of 2018 Season 
 
TORONTO, ON – January 1st, 2018 

 
Dear members of the Ontario Lacrosse Association, 

I am writing to convey my best wishes ahead of the upcoming lacrosse season. We sincerely enjoyed celebrating 
the 2017 season with you at the Ontario Lacrosse Association’s Annual General Meeting, but it is now time to 
shift our attention and momentum into the next calendar year. There are many reasons for us to have enthusiastic 
pride in our programs, and we look forward to building on our achievements with you over the next 365 days.  

Here is a small selection of event highlights that will take place during the 2018 season: 

 

Ontario Lacrosse Association’s Semi-Annual General Meeting March 2–4, Mississauga, ON 

Ontario Minor Field Lacrosse League’s Provincial Championships May 18–21, Brampton, ON 

Ontario Lacrosse Festival (Minor Box Provincial Championships August 3–12, Durham Region 

Ontario Summer Games (U-17 Women’s Field & Midget Boys Box Championships) August 2–5, London, ON 

Ontario Lacrosse Association’s Annual General Meeting & Awards November 9–11, Niagara Falls, ON 

 

The entirety of the 2018 OLA Event Schedule can be viewed under the calendar tab on the Ontario Lacrosse 
Association’s website. I look forward to being part of these events and many more throughout the season with 
each of you. Thank you to the tireless efforts of the volunteers across the province who continue to focus their 
energy on the mission of the Ontario Lacrosse Association: to provide an opportunity for kids to play the game. 

- Marion Ladouceur, OLA President 
 

About the Ontario Lacrosse Association: 

Since 1897, the Ontario Lacrosse Association (OLA) has been recognized as the administrative governing body 
which exists to improve, foster, perpetuate and govern of all levels (youth, junior and senior) and disciplines (box, 
field and women's field) of lacrosse in the province of Ontario. In addition to coordinating the operation of the 
sport, the OLA provides informative resources, technical development programs and additional supplies for those 
interested in the “fastest game on two feet.” For more information, contact the Ontario Lacrosse Association at 
(416) 426-7066 or email info@ontariolacrosse.com. 


